
 

 

 

To the Company Shareholders, 

Dear all, 

Kindly note that NO proxy version is available for attending the General Assembly meeting 

schedule on 30th June 2024 as the meeting will be held remotely through electronic means. 

We hereby invite all Company Shareholders to use the electronic voting on 

http:/www.tadawulaty.com.sa  

Thanks 

 

 


